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Dear Mr Davis: 

The Commission received the  2007 Regulatory Assessment Fee re tu rn  fo rm with the  note "Business sold." hhhough 
you did not specifically request it, I am guessing tha t  you are requesting cancellation o f  your shared tenant service 
certif icate. Please correct  me i f  I ' m  wrong. 

\ .. 

There are two types o f  cancellation. One is voluntary, which is when a cer t i f icate is cancelled a t  a cert i f icate 
holder's request and has paid all Regulatory Assessment Fees. The other is involuntary and is when a cert i f icate is 
cancelled on the  Commission's own motion f o r  a rule, statute, o r  order violation. Just  as information, the  
Regulatory Assessment Fee is applicable if a cert i f icate is active f o r  any day during a calendar year. 

I will  open a docket t o  cancel your cert i f icate with an effect ive date o f  December 27, 2007. Unfortunately, the  
minimum fee f o r  2007 must st i l l  be paid. I n  addition, the minimum fee  increased f o r  2007 t o  $100. 

If you cannot pay the  $100 minimum, your cert i f icate wi l l  st i l l  be cancelled, it w i l l  jus t  be cancelled on the  
Commission's own motion and the  unpaid fee wi l l  be turned over t o  collections. 
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Please let me know by January 14, 2008, how you wish t o  proceed. 

Paula I s le r  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tal lahassee, FL 3 2 3 99-08 50 
(850) 413-6502-Phone 
(850) 413-6503-Fax 
PIsler@psc.state.f I.us 
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January 4,2008 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

I attempted to e-mail you on December 28, 2007, but the e-mail was returned by the System 
Administrator. Therefore, I am enclosing a copy of the e-mail explaining that before I can 
recommend a voluntary cancellation, the 2007 Regulatory Assessment Fee must be paid. 

If you decide to pay the fee, please write “TSZO2” on your check and use the enclosed blue 
envelope, which will insure prompt processing. 

If you have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 41 3-6502-phone, (850) 
41 3-6503-fax, by internet e-mail at PIsler@psc.state.fl.us, or at 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. 

Enclosure: Copy of 12/28/07 E-mail 
Pre-addressed blue envelope 


